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Dominic J. Sisneros

From: Nina Beucler Rebstock <ninabeucler@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 1:23 PM
To: Dominic J. Sisneros
Subject: Proposed AES site

Warning:  

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Dear Mr. Sisneros, 
 
I am writing today to urge you to reject the AES proposal to build an industrial scale power plant next to my 
neighborhood. 
I support solar energy, but my husband and I live only one mile away from the proposed lithium -ion battery 
storage system. These battery farms have proven to be extremely dangerous, prone to explosions and fire. In 
a dry, windy climate such as ours, a fire in this facility could reach our home in approximately 3 minutes. 
An industrial facility such as this should be located in a remote area, far from existing neighborhoods. We are 
in alignment with the Clean Energy Coalition which supports the power of the local community, and seeks to 
develop renewable energy alternatives, including community-based solar and sustainable storage solutions. 
We residents of Eldorado implore you to stand up to this threat to Santa Fe County, vote NO on this project, 
and insist that AES relocate this project to a more appropriate site.  
  
Sincerely, 
Nina Rebstock 
 


